
Dear Kathryn, July, 27th 

Thank You for Your Support ! 

On behalf of the Burnaby Mountain Senior Men's Golf Club, I wish to thank you for 
your generous gift! door prize donation to our 2017 Spring Luncheon & Silent 
Auction. 
As a non-profit society, our Burnaby golf club membership is made up of over 200 
seniors from the Greater Vancouver region. Fifty percent of funds raised through 
our activities such as the silent auction and raffie prize draws are directly donated 
to the development of junior golfers who require financial support in order to 
participate in this sporting endeavor. Golf offers both our sponsored juniors and our 
club's senior players the opportunity for outdoor activity, good fellowship and 
sportsmanship. Burnaby Golf has identified 10 junior golfers who are in need and 
will receive financial support of $100 each from the donation made by the Burnaby 
Senior Men's Golf Club. The total amount of funds raised, which will be allocated to 
support Junior Golf is $1,500. $1,000 will be allocated initially and the additional 
$500 will be used for further financial support during theseason. 

For the information of businesses who helped support our efforts, our golf club 
members have been provided a listofthecompanies who donated gifts/prizes and 
are encouraged to patronize these supporters. To the individuals and businesses 
that supported this endeavor we send out our sincere expression of appreciation! 

Thank you, and I hope we can look forward to your continued support next year. 

Yours truly, 

NOTE 

This is for the information of the Commission 

Brian Strom, Vice President 

Burnaby Mountain Senior Men's Golf Club 


